From the Desk of Susan P. Opraseuth, State Committee

JULY 20, 2023 SENT VIA CERTIFIED USPS

KAREN HENSCHEL

ACCOUNTING DIRECTOR

GEORGIA REPUBLICAN PARTY INC. and/or the GEORGIA REPUBLICAN PARTY
P.0. BOX 550008

Atlanta, GA 30355

Ms. Henschel,

As an elected member of the governing body of the Georgia Republican Party, I
ask that you provide me with a legal confirmation indicating whether you are in
leadership of both above-listed organizations, and that at least one of these entities is in
current compliance with Georgia Election Code, under which my role is established and

maintained.

Specifically, I ask that you, acting as the Accounting Director of possibly both
entities, provide me with indication, in writing, of your official compliance with GA
Code 21-2-110. This section requires that the registration statement of each qualified
political party and political body be lawfully amended within 30 days after the
occurrence of a change in the information contained in any registration statement or prior
amendment thereto. This shall include an accurate purpose statement that aligns with GA
Code 21-2-111 and a list of the name, home addresses, and titles of the persons
composing our governing committee and executive officers of our political party. The
State Convention, held on June 10, 2023, marked the end of reorganization. The date of

this letter is July 20, 2023.



I want to assume that your organization(s) have met legal standards regarding state
reporting. Your remittance within five business days of receipt, but no later than July 31,
will allow me to “check the box™ that there is affirmative compliance. If you do not reply,
I will have to assume that compliance with the GA Election Code is not current. As you
know, Republican committees statewide will soon be participating in partisan election

certification activities.

Respectfully submitted,

SUSAN P. OPRASEUTH

FULTON COUNTY, STATE COMMITTEE
SUSANUSA@PROTONMAIL.COM
513-284-4321



